
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
Second Sunday in Ordinary Time - January 19, 2020 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Maria Burkley 

(814)969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 



 
 

 
January 18, 2020 –  January 26, 2020 

 

   Sat.    1/18  4:30 PM   For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   1/19  9:15 AM  Andy Plaza 

      (Deacon Tom & Pam McAraw) 

   Mon.  1/20  8:00 AM  Joseph Petty 

      (Deacon Tom & Pam McAraw) 

   Tues.  1/21  8:00 AM  Lyle McClellan 

   Wed.  1/22  8:00 AM  For the Protection of Unborn  

   Children 

   Thur.  1/23  8:00 AM  Communion Service 

   Fri.     1/24  8:00 AM  For All Mothers 

   Sat.    1/25  4:30 PM   For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   1/26  9:15 AM  James and Minnie Perry 

      (Bob and Kathy McGowan) 

JUST SAYING  -   
Our January reflections come from  

Matthew Kelly’s book;  
Rediscover The Saints. 

 

Trusting God’s Plan for You 
 
 

Opening Prayer 
LORD, I am open to your possibilities. Please fill 
me with the wisdom, grace, and courage I need to 
step out of my self-imposed limitations and live in 
your possibilities. Amen. 
 
13. John Vianney: Disoriented 

• Are you open to the possibilities that only God 
can see for you? 

• Have you ever seen God work in a moment of 
rejection? 

• What do you think God is calling you to do in 
both your primary and secondary vocations? 

 
14. Thomas: We All Have Doubts 

• Do your doubts unsettle you, or do you see 
them as an invitation to grow? 

• What doubt are you wrestling with right now? 

• What can you take from the story of St.  
     Thomas and put into practice today? 
 
15. Bernard: In Search of Excellence 
 

• Are you committed to the pursuit of  
     excellence? 

• Who is your hero, and why? 

• What needs to be renewed, refreshed and  
     improved in your life? 
 
Closing Prayer 
FATHER OF ALL CREATION, fill me with a love  
of excellence, fill me with a hunger for excellence, 
and make me excellent in all the ways you         
envisioned while I was still in my mother’s womb. 
Amen. 
 
HAVEN’T PICKED UP A COPY OF THIS BOOK YET? 

Look for the Christmas box in the gathering space. 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit this week  
In Loving Memory of  

Joseph and Mary Dzeskiewicz 
(From Joe and Sue Dzeskiewicz) 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 1/19   10:15 AM Rel Ed Gr. K-5 

   Tuesday, 1/21  6:00 PM All Saints Ladies Society Meeting 

   Tuesday, 1/21  6:00 PM Safety Council Meeting 

   Wednesday, 1/22  7:00 PM Finance Council Meeting   

   Thursday, 1/23  Communion Service 

The Regular Collection  
for January 12th was $3,911.06 which includes $820.00 
from online giving. Thank you for your support. 

 
This weekend’s second collection is for the 
Waterford and Summit Food Pantries. 
 

Next weekend, January 25 & 26, the second collection is for 
“Help Spread the Faith” Diocesan Communications. 

From Bishop Persico…”The Diocese of Erie provides our award-winning 
Diocese of EriE-News. I encourage you to visit www.nwpaCatholic.com 
and subscribe to this free, weekly email that provides links to stories 
and news from the diocese, as well as a top national and international 
story of interest to Catholics. We work to make it engaging, often includ-
ing a picture or video of the week and highlighting the work we do in 
social media and in our flagship publication, Faith magazine. I am grate-
ful to the students at Gannon University who recently completed a mar-
keting study for us, helping us to refine our messaging so that we can 
reach a broader audience more effectively. Their insights are already 
having an impact on our work. Your contributions to the Help Spread the 
Faith campaign, scheduled to take place in parishes the weekend of 
Jan. 26, 2020, will continue to help us make the most effective use of all 
forms of communications, from videos and publications, to work online 
and in social media. Please know of my gratitude for your support.” 

Annual Super Bowl Pizza and Sub Sale 
10 inch sub for $6.00 and 14 inch cheese and 
pepperoni pizza for $8.50. 
Prepaid Orders Only-payable to All Saints  
 
Last day to order is January 26th. 
Orders delivered Feb. 1st and 2nd after Mass. 
Benefits the Second Harvest Food Bank. 



 FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT DECEMBER 24, 2017 THE SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                JANUARY 19, 2020 

   
 
 

     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 
JANUARY 19, 2020 
REL ED Grades K-5 at 10:15 AM 
Parents of First Reconciliation 
class will also attend. 
 
JANUARY 26, 2020 
REL ED Grades 6-10 at 10:15 AM 
First Reconciliation class and  
parents will also attend. 
Confirmation Class at 6:00 PM 
 
January seems to be flying past us and we are    
already back in Ordinary Time in our liturgical 
calendar. This is a time of busy preparation for 
our families:  

 Our Confirmation candidates have their retreat on 
February 9th!  

 First Reconciliation is February 22nd!  

 First Communion families are beginning to reflect 
on their upcoming family classes!  

 Our 6th -12th graders are going to work on      
presenting the Living Stations of the Cross      
during Lent!  

 And there are still class masses, retreats and    
family sessions. 

Please pray for all of our young families as we go 
through all of the preparations for this exciting time in 
each of their lives! 
 
A Family Perspective 
Can you say “I have testified Jesus is the Son of 
God?”  If you aren’t talking about Jesus in your  
family, you aren’t testifying.  If you are not walking 
your talk, your children will see your words as  
meaningless.   

Children preschool through 4th grade are invited to 
join the adult leader during the Sunday, 9:15 AM 
Mass. If you would be interested in helping with this 
ministry, please contact Lia Ghering. 

Readings for next Sunday, January 26 
IS 8:23—9:3; PS 27:1, 4, 13-14;  
1 COR 1:10-13, 17; MT 4:12-23 

Need a breather? Looking to get ready for Lent? Singles and 
couples are invited to a Pre-Lenten Retreat Friday, February 
21st through Saturday, February 22nd at St. Thomas More 
House of Prayer in Cranberry, PA. Retreat master, Fr. Dan 
Hoffman, will guide retreatants through opportunities for 
community, quiet time, talks, Mass and Confession. For 
more information and a complete retreat schedule, vis-
it www.eriercd.org/chastity and click on the retreat tile. 
Questions? Call or email Kate at 814-824-1261,   
kwilson@eriercd.org. The retreat is sponsored by the  
Diocesan Chastity Education Office.  

SCHEDULE YOUR 
PHOTO SESSION  
TODAY in the  
gathering space! 
 
We will be photographing 
all families right here at  
All Saints Parish—Tuesday, February 11th 
through Friday, February 14th from 2:00 PM 
through 9:00 PM and on Saturday, February 15th 
from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM.   
 
You will receive a FREE 8X10 standard portrait, 
our printed directory, and coupons for $$ off your 
purchase of additional portraits. Bring a non-
perishable food item and receive a coupon for $5 
off your order AND Lifetouch will donate $2 to 
our local food pantries! 
 
The directory is a great resource tool to help us  
connect names with faces! Our directory will  
showcase your family portrait and have contact  
information in it. Plus, we will have a password  
protected digital directory available on your phone, 
tablet or computer.  
 
Don’t forget. Sign up today. Don’t have your  
calendar today? Call the office, mornings, to  
schedule over the phone. 
 
Questions? Call the parish office. 

FRAUD/IDENTITY THEFT PRESENTATION 
 
Matthew Johnson is offering a one-hour presentation on 
Fraud and Identity Theft on Sunday, January 26th after 
Mass and again on Monday, January 27th at 7:00 in the 
evening in the social hall. 


